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Comments: As an avid mountain bike rider I strongly support the use of Class 1 ebikes on NSF roads and trails

that currently (or in the future) allow non-ebikes. I currently do not own an ebike, but know several people who

do. Theses individuals would not be riding due to pre-existing conditions, if not for an ebike. Is there a reason

theses individuals should not be able to ride on USFS trails simply because they have a class 1 ebike? And from

my observations, class 1 ebikes cause no more environmental harm than a regular bicycle.   


